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Public Comments on the FY 2024 Consolidated Annual 
Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER)

The public is being notified that the Miami-Dade County Draft Fiscal Year (FY) 2024 Consolidated Annual 
Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME 
Investment Partnerships (HOME) and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) Programs will be available for 
review and comment from March 13, 2025 through March 28, 2025 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday at the Miami-Dade County Department of Housing and Community Development, 
located at 701 N.W. 1st Court, 14th Floor, Miami, Florida 33136. 

The public may review the Draft CAPER online at: https://www.miamidade.gov/global/housing/notices.page 
Please contact us at the e-mail address below to request a hard copy. Comments may be submitted in writing until 
March 28, 2025, to: communitydevelopmentservices@miamidade.gov

Ms. Lakisha Gray, Chief, Community Development

Miami-Dade County

Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD)

701 NW 1st Court, 14th Floor

Miami, Florida 33136

HCD does not discriminate based on race, sex, color, religion, marital status, national origin, disability, 
ancestry, sexual orientation, gender expression, gender identity, age, pregnancy or familial status in the 
access to, admissions to, or employment in housing programs or activities. If you need a sign language 
interpreter or materials in accessible format for this event, call (786) 469-2155 at least five days in 
advance. TDD/TTY users may contact the Florida Relay Service at 800-955-8771.


